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Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

Over the next two weeks, in the lead up to Remembrance Day we will be selling 

poppies to show our support for the Armed Forces community. Our red poppy 

is a symbol of both remembrance and hope for a peaceful future.  

 

The poppy is a well-known and well-established symbol, one that carries a 

wealth of history and meaning with it. Wearing a poppy is a personal choice 

which is not compulsory although it is greatly appreciated by those who it is 

intended to support. 

 

A poppy donation could be anything between 50p and £1. Financial donations are well received 

and support the Royal British Legion. Please purchase from the school office.  

 

 

Kind regards, 
 

   

 

 

Paul Lodge 

Principal 
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